From: Melanie Lutz <melanie@melanielutz.com>

Sent time: 10/04/2018 04:08:38 PM

To: elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject: Please consider the Neighborhood BUILDING 2 SKYSCRAPERS (35 AND 46 STORIES) @ HOLLYWOOD AND VINE

Dear City Planning, City of Los Angeles and Anyone Who is a Part of Decision Making on the project referenced above.

Please hear our voices. | have lived and worked in Beachwood Canyon and Hollywood for years. It is a magical place with deep roots in the
City of Los Angeles. The Hollywood City Council, Developers, investment properties and banks are in a position to take advantage of
residents looking to live, work, eat, and love. The proposed projects go against what Hollywood and Vine is about. It is unacceptable,
environmentally, for the eco-systems of the neighborhood and | am strongly against this second effort to further destroy the flow and health
of our community.

In addition, the congestion for getting in and out of our neighborhood, pulling out of our driveways, tires blown due to nails on the streets,
and construction debris and the extra hours waiting for construction operations to get their work done, detrimentally effects my work, life,
and home. STOP. NOW. ENOUGH is ENOUGH.

| have attended the meetings, been actively involved in many civic actions to create policy that benefits the citizens who live in the
community. Please do not do this. Please take a beat on the expansion, take care and provide additional resources, plans and opportunities
to create community health above a certain crews wealth.

Itis a 117 page report, someone wants to make this happen, but take a look at the photos in this report. Take a look at the BS you are
suggesting the City of Hollywood process for what? For who? It is ridiculous. Talk to neighbors, talk to neighborhood businesses, it isn’t for
us. Living in a box, in a building, with high rents, really, right next to one of the cities most beautiful hiking paths. Get a grip. Wake up. It is a
bad idea.

There are ways to make Los Angles, Hollywood, an example for a well community, the structures proposed, according to your report, is not
one of them. It is not in anyone who currently lives in the neighborhood. | repeat enough.

Calling on my sisters and brothers and mothers and fathers and lovers and workers and artists who are thriving in this neighborhood to open
our hearts to more earth connections, more health filled construction and co-creation, collaboration and shared vision of a loving world
where we don’t have to deal with developers desires to create wealth on our streets.

Please consider your actions, please consider your neighbors and please stop this.

| look forward to hearing of this projects demise.

Best,

Melanie

REF: Hollywood Center Project Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR

Melanie Lutz

Beachwood Canyon, Resident



